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Weekly Newsletter 
 
Week ending Friday 15th July 2022 
 
As we gallop to the end of term we are busier than ever! The children have tackled the heat with their usual 
resilience and good manners. Children have continued with their Bikability training and had a talk about 
road safety from the local PCSO, year R have enjoyed their pirate dress up day and some children have 
taken part in the annual Gymkhana at Thanet Disabled Riding centre.  
 
Year R Pirate Day 
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Sports news 

 
As you may be aware Mr Williams is the Executive Headteacher of Bromstone, Garlinge, St Mildreds and 
Parkside Schools. We form a trust with Garlinge and St Mildreds called TELT. (Thanet Endeavour Learning 
Trust) Laleham Gap, Holy Trinity St Johns and Parkside are partners in our TELT Trust. We work 
collaboratively across the schools and yesterday we had our first post Covid TELT event where all 6 
schools took a number of year 1 and 2 children to Baypoint Leisure Centre to take part in a TELT Games 
Event. This was a non-competitive event where children simply had a lovely opportunity to take part in 
some new sports and be physically active. Each child was presented with a goodie bag at the end of the 
day and they all had great fun! 

 
 

Sports Clubs 
 
Monday – Years 3 and 4 Cricket 
Tuesday – Year 2 Athletics 
Wednesday – Years 5 and 6 Cricket 
There will no clubs on Thursday next week. 
 
A few reminders for everyone 
 
You will be receiving your child’s end of year data sheet next week, please look out for this. 
 
We will be breaking up at normal time next Thursday 21st July. There will be no sports clubs or 
paid After School Club on this day. 
 
Please ensure your child has a drink bottle every day and if you would like your children to wear 
suntan lotion please can you apply this before school. 
 
The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. We will be promptly shutting the gates at 8.50am. Please 
ensure that your children are on time. 
Breakfast Club entry is at the main school entrance at the side of the school, next to the school car park. 
The gate will be open for 5 minutes from 8am – 8.05am. If you require a place at Breakfast Club or After 
School Club you will need to book this on-line at www.schoolmoney.co.uk 
If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Toni Moon and Alison Monroe – Heads of School 
 

 


